
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Lincoln College Open Day Saturday 20th November,  10:00-14:00 
 
12th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
On Saturday 20th November Lincoln College are holding a full Open Day between 10:00-14:00 where 
students can meet tutors and students and have a tour of the campus.  
 
Mrs Black and I will be attending the open day to support students who are nervous about going to the 
event, and we will meet anyone who want to come along outside Deans Leisure Reception at 10:00 on 
the day and walk in with them. We will then be based in the Sports Hall to support students with finding 
the right people to talk to and to answer any questions 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to come and find out more about the courses available and to see Lincoln 
College’s unique learning environment. Last approximately 70% of the Year 11 students at Pembroke 
went on to study at Lincoln College. It’s entirely possible some of them may be helping out at the open 
day too! 
 
Just a reminder that you need to book into the Open Day via the college website. 
 
As Careers Co-ordinator, I am available to answer any questions about your child’s future plans, or you 
can email me at any time on: hromain@prioryacademies.co.uk Please advertise this opportunity to your 
son or daughter – I am more than happy to offer support to them directly if they feel they need it. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Hannah Romain 
Careers Co-ordinator 
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